
Are you entertaining people over the break? Will you have returnable cans and bottles from 

all your parties and get-togethers?  Please consider donating them to the 4th grade to help 

raise funds for 5th grade camp!

Please ask your family and friends - we need your help! 

If you want us to pick up large quantities from you please send an e-mail to:

annemichelis@yahoo.com or lcourtesis@gmail.com

Bottle Drive!   

Sat. Jan. 16th 

10 AM - 12 PM

In the Whitmore-Bolles parking lot


